
 

 

 

 

 

ICNU EXHIBIT C 



 
TEL (503) 241-7242     ●     FAX (503) 241-8160     ●     mail@dvclaw.com 

Suite 400 
333 SW Taylor 

Portland, OR 97204 
 
 

August 17, 2011 
 
Via Email and Federal Express 
 
Mr. David E. Danner 
Executive Director & Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
PO Box 47250 
1300 S Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 

Re: In the Matter of WUTC v. Puget Sound Energy, Inc 
Docket No. UE-111048 
 

Dear Mr. Danner: 
 
  The Industrial Customers of Northwest Utilities (“ICNU”) requests that the 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission disregard the Highly Confidential status of 
Melinda J. Davison in the above-referenced matter.  The signature page for Exhibit C for Ms. 
Davison was filed in error; Jesse E. Cowell alone should receive Highly Confidential information 
for this case.  ICNU has spoken with Puget Sound Energy, Inc. (or the “Company”), on this 
matter and the Company has agreed to revoke Ms. Davison’s Highly Confidential status.  Ms. 
Davison has not reviewed any Highly Confidential information in this case, and she will 
continue to review Confidential information only, per Exhibit A of the protective order.   
 
  If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact our office. 
Thank you for your assistance.   
 
 Sincerely yours, 
 
 /s/ Melinda J. Davison 
 Melinda J. Davison 
 
 
Enclosures 
 
cc: Service List 
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